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Nankai University 
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Letter of Invitation 

 

Dear Prof. Jianfei Peng, 

We are pleased to invite you to attend the International Young Scientist Workshop on 

Atmospheric Environment (IYSAE 2025), which will take place from January 15-19, 2025 in 

Hong Kong, organized by the Division of Environment and Sustainability at The Hong Kong 

University of Science and Technology (HKUST). 

IYSAE 2025 aims to provide a global platform for young researchers and scientists to explore the 

latest advancements, trends, and challenges in atmospheric environment research. The workshop 

will feature presentations, interactive discussions, and collaborative sessions on various topics.  

We believe that your expertise and contributions would greatly enrich the discussions at IYSAE 

2025, and we are confident that this event will provide you with valuable opportunities to network 

and collaborate with peers from around the world. 

More details about the workshop, including the schedule, registration, and logistics, can be found 

in the workshop announcement. Should you require any assistance with travel or accommodation 

arrangements, feel free to reach out to our organizing committee. 

We would be honored to have you join us at this exciting event, and we look forward to meeting 

you in Hong Kong. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Zhe Wang, Ph.D.  

Associate Professor 

Division of Environment and Sustainability 

The Hong Kong University of Science and Technology  

E-mail: z.wang@ust.hk 

Phone: 852-34692523 


